From: |

Sent: 20 August 2015 14:47
To: Planning
Subject: Cheriton mosque'

Hi Jonathan | am writing to you to oppose the plans for a Mosque/Prayer room in the empty retail
spaces at Cheriton, Queens Crescent. My reasons are;

1. I just don't see how a Mosque (or any other place for prayer) would be suitable in the middle of
a residential block as the noise of people coming and going would cause considerable disruption
for the residents.

2. Parking is difficult as it is and the extra influx of people into the area would make the situation
even worse.

Yours sincerely

A resident of this estate. Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




